
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             
 

Dear Parent/Guardian

  

Newsletter No 27 – 1st April, 2021 

 
Yesterday, we as a school, held our Holy Week Prayer Service. 

Through prayer, music and readings, we remembered the events of the journey of Jesus, to his crucifixion and death.  

We were then able to celebrate the wonderful news of his resurrection on Easter Sunday. 

 

Our Lady’s and All Saints Catholic MAC 

We are delighted to inform you that today (1st April 2021) we officially became part of OLAAS Mac, along with 12 other 

schools from Birmingham, Solihull and Coleshill. 

We, as a MAC, will be working closely together, to help each other to continue to provide and add to the provision for all 

children throughout the OLAAS MAC. 

Very exciting times! 
 

Behaviour Awards 

Blue Badges: Mason B., Daanish, Kyron, Sabontu and Micheal T. 

Pink Badges:  Aun, Jada and Sarim. 

Purple Badges: Reico-J. and Ellie F. 

Red Badges:  Benjamin and Niamh. 

Lilac Badges:  Joseph G. and Savannah-Rose. 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

Nursery Antonia 

Reception CT Whole class 

Reception SS Anayah 

Year 1M Niamh 

Year 1GP Charlie 

Year 2B Xaiya 

Year 2G Irfa 

Year 3C Adi 

Year 3M Whole class 

Year 4B Amy-Leigh 

Year 4P Whole class 

Year 5B Whole class 

Year 5M Cristina 

Year 6G Whole class 

Year 6TW Whole class 

Music Award Christian (6TW) 

Wise Owl Award Benjamin (1M) 

Well done everyone! 

 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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Easter Activity Bags and Easter Trail & Event at The Hub 

On Friday 2nd April – 1 – 3 pm - grab an activity bag full of activities to do over the Easter weekend including colouring, 

worksheets, crafts and more at The Hub, 146 Bromford Drive, B36 8TY.  

Also, there will be an Easter Trail and Event on Tuesday 6th April 1-3 pm-come and meet the Easter bunny and enjoy the 

Easter trail around the community with prizes. 

Please be mindful of Covid Restrictions and keep 2 metres distance and wash hands.  Thank you.  

 

MAKE AN EASTER DECORATION! 

On Wednesday 21st April, children are invited to bring in a home-made Easter decoration to display in their classroom. This 

only needs to be small and, as we are unable, this year, to hold an Easter bonnet/whacky hat parade, due to social distancing 

guidelines, this will mark this important celebration of the Church year.  

Here’s a few ideas… 
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Leaving 

We say goodbye today, to Mrs Ali, Integration Assistant, in Year 3M. 

She returns to New York over the Easter break.   We thank her for all she has done and wish her every success back in 

America. 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for all those battling Covid-19.  

 

Easter Break 

School breaks up for the Easter holidays on Thursday 1st April at the normal time and reopens for all children on 

Monday 19th April, 2021. 

 

 

We wish you all a happy and holy Easter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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